
Welcome to another Friday update on the downtown streetscape project.  More progress has
been made on the 400 block of N Washington with completion of sidewalk on the east side. 
Curb and gutter is approximately ¾ finished on the west side except for the island bump-out
at HWY80 and the inlet box.
 
Next week look ahead:

·         Finish curb and gutter pour at the inlet box and bump out island at HWY80 on the
west side of the 400 block.

·         Begin forming and pouring of sidewalk from south to north on the west side of the 400
block.

 
As always the schedule is weather dependent and next week has the Fourth of July holiday in
it as well which will effect overall output. As always if you have any questions and\or concerns
please send me an email or call me directly at 903-935-4489.
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